
To whom it may concern,

I am in support of this tax credit increase as an actor, writer, and film maker living in the Pacific 
Northwest. Unfortunately we miss out on a lot of productions here because we do not make it 
easy, affordable, or enticing to shoot productions here. Having more projects produced in 
Oregon would mean more jobs and profit for the community directly to those working in 
production and would also have a trickle down effect for local businesses. 


This is long overdue and I am very excited for the potential of what it would mean for our 
community. 


Thank you!

Heidi Herschbach 


